
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 15, 2023 2:33 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/15/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04759-2023 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

Subject: FW: Rates and Increases of FPL from 2022 to 2023 "TRACKING NUMBER: 191171" 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 12: 16 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Rates and Increases of FPL from 2022 to 2023 "TRACKING NUMBER: 191171" 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1426957C, I will add your notes 
to CATS once I receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: Jeannie Basenese <jeanniebasenese@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 12:16 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rates and Increases of FPL from 2022 to 2023 "TRACKING NUMBER: 191171" 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I understand that the rising costs of fuel charges and hurricanes in Florida have caused our electric bills to 
increase. However, when FPL presents a plan to increase each residential monthly bill to 15% to 18% on a 
sliding scale, please keep this percentage lower than 5% because our monthly salaries have not increased 15 -
18%. 

I have spoken to Maggie Turon from FPL in great lengths about the usage, days in a month and extra charges 
due to hurricane damages and fuel cost but "most of our salaries" have not increased by 15 -18%. These 
increments to be approved by the Commission are ridiculous. 

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely 

Jeannie Schneider 
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11766 Quail Village Way 

Naples, FL  34119   




